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12th October 2021  
 

Birthday Book Scheme  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
Over the years, we have been very fortunate to be able to offer a wide selection of reading material to contribute 
to the learning and enjoyment of the children at Wheatcroft. We are always continuing to grow our class and 
Key Stage libraries and as a school, we are working hard to foster a love of reading in all the children we work 
with – but we do need your help.  
 
We would like to continue to update the stock which we are able to offer our children both now and into the 
future by inviting you to donate a book to your child’s classroom library to mark their birthday.  
 
To help us, we have created wish lists at the following links:  
 

Upper Key Stage 2 https://amzn.eu/i0t4uju 

Lower Key Stage 2 https://amzn.eu/6hje7q7  

Key Stage 1   https://amzn.eu/4YEtKju  

Foundation Stage  https://amzn.eu/b3VYbeQ  

 
If you would like to purchase a specific book, please simply follow the wish list link and the book will be sent to 
the school; of course if you would like to contribute but to use a different retailer, there is no problem with this! 
We will then print a book plate dedication sticker to go inside to thank those who have donated.  
 
We hope that you would like to take part in this project, but would like to emphasise that there is no 
obligation to do so. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Dienel 

English Subject Leader  
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